
            

                             October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 2 - London Project 

To support their London Project, Year 2 will be participating in a Design and Technology project on 

Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th October.  The children will be designing, creating and evaluating 

London landmarks that they have made from a wide range of recycled materials.  For these two 

days, Year 2 (only) will not be required to wear school uniform and we request that you send your 

child to school in old clothes. 

We would be grateful of any donations of medium/large boxes. 

 

We would like to invite you to view the children's creations (when you pick your children up) on 

Friday 20th October at 1:30pm and 3.10pm.  There will also be a film to view on the school website! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 2 teachers 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

                    

 

                 
                      

…working together 
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